
From: Barry James [mailto:barryjames1376@sky.com]  
Sent: 06 July 2011 09:00 
To: Dorfman Marc 
Cc: mayor@london.gov.uk; Lynne Featherstone - Liberal Democrat MP for Hornsey & Wood 
Green; theresa@theresavilliers.co.uk; david@davidburrowes.com; Cllr Demirci Ali; Cllr Cooke 
Matt; Cllr Christophides Joanna; 
 
Mr Dorfman’s comments on behalf of the Council are in red type. PWA has extracted the 
comment No 6 re the retail issue. 
 
6. National, London and local policy all agree retail should be focused in town centres – more 
sustainable and equal (issue of good and energy efficient access). It is also clear that the existing 
out of centre retail park close to Pinkham has poor access and is not performing well. Neither 
Haringey, Barnet nor Enfield are proposing a new town centre in this location and consultation 
with local people through their local plans has shown no desire or support for this. Any out of 
centre retail application would draw investment out of existing and agreed town centres where 
communities and local planning authorities are working hard to retain viability and vibrancy – eg 
the Mayor has recently launched a £50m fund to support the vitality of existing town centres – not 
out of town centres. 
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